
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
04/22 25 January 2022 
 

AUSTRALIA DAY FORESHORE PADANG BIG DAY BREAKFAST 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In response to the COVID Subcommittee update 20/01/2022 regarding mandatory wearing 
of masks. 
 
Accordingly, the community are asked to help facilitate in maintaining the current restrictions 
by bringing a mask to the Australia Day Big Breakfast at the Foreshore Padang which will be 
held between 0800 & 10am on the 26th of January. 
 
The masks will only be required to be worn where unable to physically distance including 
such situations as approaching marquees to receive food. 
 
The Shire thanks the community for their understanding and looks forward to a successful 
and memorable Australia Day event. 
 
 
For any further information please contact Olivier Lines - Manager of 
Community/Recreation Services and Training  
 
Office Hours: 9164 8300 ext 233 
Email: oliver.lines@shire.gov.cx 
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  
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